
Organisers Comments 
 
 
As Organiser it was, of course, my job to make sure that the weather was perfect. 
Need I say more?  
 
Akroydon is a terrific area and everyone seems to have enjoyed the courses.  
Thanks to all for turning out and supporting our event, and particular thanks to the 
helpers and to Belgrave Social Club for providing such a fantastic venue. Thanks 
also to Simon (Planner) and Richard (Controller). I know how much time and effort 
goes into these jobs.  
 
Hope to see you all at our Urban weekend in July.  
 
Neil Croasdell  
 


